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Term 4 
 
 
 

Tuesday 19th March 
NPSA Meeting at 7pm 

 

Thursday 21st March 
Parents’ Evening online 

 

Friday 22nd March 
Year 4 Assembly 2.30pm 

 

Tuesday 26th March 
Parents’ Evening online 

 

Wednesday 27th March 
EYFS Egg Theatre Trip 

 

Thursday 28th March 
Express Yourself Day 

End of Term 4 
 

Term 5 
 

Monday 15th April  
Start of Term 5 

 

Wed 17th – Fri 19th April 
Year 5 Great Wood 

Residential 
 

Sunday 21st April 
NPSA Bounce-a-long and 
Table Top Sale at 10am 

 

Friday 26th April 
Year 1 Assembly 2.40pm 

 

Tuesday 30th April 
NPSA Meeting at 7pm 

 

Monday 6th May 
Bank Holiday 

 
For Term Dates please look 

here 
 

 
Inset Days 24/25 

Monday 
2nd September 2024 

 
Friday  

25th October 2024 
 

Monday  
6th January 2025 

 
Friday  

27th June 2025 
 

Tuesday 
 22nd July 2025 

 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

There are so many activities happening at the moment, ensuring the children’s learning is real and relevant. 
As ever, I am very grateful to all of the staff for their continued hard work and commitment.  
 

EYFS Assembly: Today, our youngest children performed their first assembly. Their audience was the Lower 
School children and their parents and carers. Whilst some children may have been feeling nervous, initially, 
they put on a great show, explaining our Newbridge School values, singing a song with gusto and performing 
‘Grow Up’ the poem they learnt in the Poetry and Performance Week. Well done Bee and Ladybird classes. 
 

Year 1 enjoy all that Westonbirt has to offer: There was great excitement on Tuesday morning, as the Year 
1 children set off for a day at Westonbirt Arboretum. Despite the poorer weather conditions everyone made 
the most of the well-planned activities, focusing on mini-beasts and nature. Thank you to all of the parents 
who accompanied the children, and who helped make for a great trip.  
 

St George’s Hall visit: There was a visit to St George’s Hall, today, organised by Mrs Best, to enjoy a live 
performance by Bristol Brass Ensemble. The children enjoyed it very much.  Please keep an eye out for next 
week’s newsletter for a recount on the event. 
 
 

Boys’ Football v Oldfield Park Juniors: Thank you to Mr Farrier who took the boys to play against OPJS on 
Thursday. It was close match with a great result. Well done, boys. Please read below for a full report and a 
team photograph.  
 

Poetry and Performance Week: As you are aware, last week we held a Poetry and Performance Week, which 
was very successful. As part of the celebration of poetry, the children were invited to write their own poems, 
for a competition. Please keep on reading to see the winners and their poems. Thank you to everyone who 
submitted an entry – judging the competition was a very difficult task.  
 

Year 4 out and about: Last Friday, Year 4 went on a visit to the Roman Baths to find out more about how the 
Romans impacted Bath. This trip relates to their enquiry of the term, ‘How did the Roman’s change Bath?’. 
The children all took part in a number of different activities and excellent  workshops. With a walk into Bath 
and back – this all made for an excellent day. You can see images from the day, below.  
 

Recent Book Fair: A huge thank you to everyone for visiting the Book Fair recently - there was such a buzz 
around it and we hope you're all enjoying the books you bought. Overall we managed to raise a fantastic 
£1044.99 worth of books for our school, which is incredible! 
 

Viewing children’s learning and Parents’ Evening bookings: Many thanks to those parents who were able to 
visit the classrooms throughout the week and view the children’s learning. We hope you found this helpful, 
in advance of Parents’ Evening. 
Please note that the School Cloud booking system will continue to be open until Tuesday 19th March at 9am. 
The online consultations will be held on Thursday 21st March and Tuesday 26th March from 2.30pm to 5.50pm 
and we ask that all parents make an appointment, please. Booking details were sent out last week, or you 
can make an appointment here.  
 

 

Extra-Curricular Activities: Thank you to all those who have joined in with our extra-currricular programme 
this term and to the staff for providing these. These clubs have now finished. The new clubs for Term 5 and 
6 will be issued soon. Clubs will start the week commencing 29th April and finish on the week commencing 1st 
July. If your child is eligible for Free School Meals by benefit, please note that they are able to access any fee 
paying club free of charge. 
 

‘Express Yourself’ Day: On Thursday 28th March, the children are invited to take part in ‘Express Yourself’ 
day, in return for a £1 donation for the NPSA. Children can wear their own clothes, dye their hair, wear nail 
varnish, etc. All clothing and shoes must be safe and appropriate. If children choose not to take part, this is 
of course fine.  
 

Google Classroom:  Thank you to those who engaged with Google Classroom last week; this was 19% of our 
school, up from 17% the previous week. Leaving a simple thumbs-up, in reaction to the ‘blog’ would be 
helpful, to know this update by the class teacher is valued.  
 
 

We wish you a good weekend. 
 

Gill Kennaugh 
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STARS OF THE WEEK

   Ladybirds –Whole Class             Bees – Whole Class 

11 1EO – Rowan T, Harry R       1G – Samantha J, Georgia S 
 2M –  Willow T, Grace D       2R – Finola S, Louis R 

3OG – Kiere G, Leo T     3BA – Phoenix K-G, Georgie K 

  4B – Otis H, Elizabeth D       4T –  Alice S, Harith A 

5HB – Evie H, Elijah R       5F – Chase D, Sofia H 

6KR – Rémi F, Eloise P 
 

      6N – Spike F, Bea V 
 

Music Stars of the Week 
Sofia H, Class 5F   Sami R, Class 4T 

 

PE Stars of the Week 
Oliver R, Class 6N  Louie A, Class 6N 

Player of the Day 
Jake S, Class 5HB 

Poetry Competition Winners 

Upper Key Stage 2: 
Katie M, Class 6N 

 

Lower Key Stage 2: 
Ellie-Mae H, Class 4T 

 

Key Stage 1: 
Mae Y, Class 2R 

 

Early Years Foundation Stage: 
Pelagia D, Class Bees 
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Our winners; Pelagia D, Mae Y, Ellie-Mae H and Katie M with Mrs Earle 
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Support for families and young people with special educational needs and/or 
Disabilities (SEND). 

Explore the SEND Local Offer to find out what support there is available for young people with 
SEND and their families. Live Well B&NES includes details of wellbeing groups, social clubs, 
inclusive activities, holiday clubs, mental health support services and opportunities beyond 
formal education.  
Dedicated information sections signpost to support around benefits and funding, Education, 
Health and Care Plans (EHCP’s), health services and how to access impartial advice and 
guidance from specialist teams.  
Parent Carers of young people with SEND can identify ways they can access support for their 
role as a parent carer of a child with additional needs.  
You can also apply for your child’s free Rainbow Resource card providing discreet 
confirmation of their additional need, and enabling them to access dedicated activity sessions, 
quiet spaces and support, and in some cases concessions to venues across the South West.  
Visit the SEND Local Offer to find out more. 
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Year 1 had a great trip to Westonbirt on 
Tuesday. It was a rather wet and cold 
start, but the children coped well and 
were excited to arrive and enjoy the 
adventure.  
 
Both classes had teacher led sessions 
from the staff at Westonbirt. They 
included mini beast hunting, learning 
about and playing a food chain game and 
being given lots of information about 
Westonbirt.   

 
The children found so many mini beasts and thoroughly enjoyed the experience. 

 

 

 

Year 1 visit Westonbirt Arboretum 
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Year 1 had a wonderful 
trip to Westonbirt 
Arboretum on Tuesday.  
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Year 4 enjoyed their trip to the Roman Baths last Friday. They completed a range of 
activities which ranged from dressing up in togas to using iPads to discover the 

architectural details behind the Baths and an archeological dig. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Year 4 Trip to the Roman Baths 
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The team: Jake S, Larrell S, William B, Harry B, Shahan S, Samuel E, Otis H, Eddy M, 
Jack T, Thai P, Tom C, Harith A, Rhed M and Charlie R 

The Newbridge footballers enjoyed another victory yesterday, this time in the Bath Schools’ Mini-
League.  A very close and at times tense game against Oldfield Park Juniors ended with a 2-0 
victory for Newbridge. The two teams were very closely matched, and despite lots of shots and 
chances for both schools, the first half ended 0-0. Goalkeepers William and Otis both made brave 
and important saves to keep the score level. 
 

In the third quarter the Newbridge first team stepped up a gear, and whilst the game was still 
close, they finally got the reward for their efforts with a goal from Rhed, after an amazing run and 
a fierce shot lashed into the bottom corner. Desperate to hold onto the lead, the second team 
came out fighting in the fourth quarter, defending with all the had and trying to grab a breakaway 
goal. They took their chance when Charlie found himself with space to run into, turning a defender 
inside out and placing the ball for the second goal.   
 

In a frantic final few minutes the OPJ goalkeeper starting playing as a midfielder, as they threw 
everything at Newbridge to try and find a way back into the game, but our players stayed 
disciplined until the final whistle, which was greeted with huge cheers from the team and their 
travelling fans. 
Well done to all 14 boys who took part, you were all fantastic!  
We are back in league action again next Thursday, with a visit to Moorlands School. 
 

Michael Farrier 
 

Newbridge Boys v Oldfield Park 
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Everyone Active 
 

Thank you to everyone who came along to our 
dance session this morning– it was GREAT!  

Sessions will continue each Friday morning at 
8.10am until 8.40am. 
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OUTDOOR HOLIDAY CLUB AT   
 NEWBRIDGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
While Sarah Webb is recovering, Jonny and Lesley Houston have temporarily taken over the 

organisation and running of the holiday club. 
 

Holiday Club this Easter providing a range of fun outdoor activities for children aged 5-11 
including: 

 
Den building   Campfire cooking   Environmental arts and crafts   Bush craft   Storytelling   Games 
 

Plus plenty of opportunities for free range, child-led play and exploration 
 
Sessions will be led by Jonny Houston, an experienced Forest School leader, with 

DBS disclosure, First Aid training and public liability insurance. The site and all 
activities are risk-assessed. 

 
 
Dates:   Tues 2nd, Wed 3rd and Thurs 4th April 
    Tues 9th, Wed 10th and Thurs 11th April    

      
Time:    9.00am – 4.00pm   
 
Cost:    1 day booking: £40 per day – siblings £38 per child per day  

2 day booking: £78 per child  
3 day booking: £38 per child per day 
Please note, payment will be asked for at time of booking  

 
Booking essential:  Please email Lesley on musiclch@yahoo.co.uk for a booking 

form. Spaces are limited to 20 children per day.  
Your booking will be confirmed once your completed booking 
form and payment have been received. 

 
 
Please bring:  Weather appropriate clothing, morning snack, packed lunch and a 

water bottle. Campfire snacks will be provided in the afternoon. 
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